
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  

MASTER PLANNING SERVICES 

Lewis County is seeking interest from consulting firms to conduct a market demand and 

financial feasibility study and develop a comprehensive master plan for the Southwest 

Washington Fairgrounds. 

Firms desiring consideration shall submit ten (10) copies and one (1) electronic PDF of a 

complete proposal packet to Tamara Hayes, Fairgrounds Manager 1909 South Gold Street, 

Centralia, WA 98531 by 5:00 PM local time, November 15, 2019.  

 

The Request for Proposal and supporting documents are available for review on 

SouthwestWashingtonFairgrounds.org website, or at the Southwest Washington Fairgrounds 

Office, 1909 S. Gold Street, Centralia, WA 98531. 

 

For more information about the project and submittal requirements contact Tamara Hayes at 

360-740-2656 or Tamara.Hayes@lewiscountywa.gov 

  

  


